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ACTIVE STAFF – HOLIDAY DINNER TUESDAY, DECEMBER 4th   
The invitations have been mailed for the Annual Active Staff Holiday dinner.  The event will take place 
at Apple Mountain beginning at 6:00 p.m.  RSVP is required with dinner selection of beef, chicken or 
vegetarian.  Questions or RSVP’s can be directed to the Medical Staff Office at 989.583.4133.   RSVP’s 
are due by Friday, November 23rd.   

 

COVENANT CENTER FOR AUTISM – OPEN HOUSE 
A reminder that the Covenant Center for Autism Open House will take place on November 13th from 
4:00-6:30 pm in celebration of their new, expanded space! Enjoy refreshments, snacks and learn about 
the services they offer!  For any questions, please contact Lynne Vik at 989.671.5738 

 

DO YOU HAVE YOUR FLU STICKER? 
Flu stickers for 2019 are available in the Medical Staff Office with presentation of your immunization 
proof.  If you are unable to get to the Medical Staff Office, they can be mailed.  Please contact the 
Medical Staff Office with any questions 989.583.4133    
 

PERTUSSIS CASE 
There has been a confirmed case of Pertussis at a Senior Apartment Complex in Saginaw County. 
There are no other reported ill contacts currently. However, the residents of this complex have been 
advised by the Saginaw County Health Department to get the Tdap vaccine and to contact their PCP 
regarding PEP if needed. Please contact the Saginaw County Health Department with any questions at 
989-758-3887.  
 

MEDICAL STAFF ELECTIONS 
There have been many inquires as to the results of the recent Medical Staff elections.  The new slate of 
Medical Staff leaders for 2019 – 2020 will be available in the next Physician News Brief following 
presentation to the Medical Executive Committee.  Thanks to all who participated.  
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